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  An assessment is conducted.  
Receive status reports from field 
and other EOCs/DOCs. 

 OES recommends to the Director 
that the EOC be activated. 

 Review/update stock objectives 
or stock Action Plan 

 Establish Op Periods 
 Identify Conditions, Action & 

Needs (CAN) 

 Incorporate changes to EOC 
Action Plan as needed 

 Obtain Director’s approval of 
final EOC Action 

 Distribute the Action Plan to EOC 
staff and others as appropriate. 

 

 An Initial EOC Briefing is 
conducted once EOC staff arrive. 

 Stock objectives and/or stock 
Action Plan are used. 

 Assess previous objectives and 
set objectives for the NEXT 
OPERATIONAL PERIOD.  
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 Ensure the each Section’s 
strategies supports the 
objectives. 

 Address/resolve coordination & 
support issues 

 Finalize strategies & 
responsibilities for the NEXT 
OPERATIONAL PERIOD. 

 Review Draft EOC Action Plan 
 Resolve issues prior to approval 

of EOC Action Plan 
 Obtain buy-in/support of EOC 

Action Plan  
 Obtain Director’s verbal approval 

with changes as needed 

 Outgoing and incoming EOC staff 
should attend this briefing. 

 Conduct EOC Action Plan Briefing 

 Obtain new information from 
field and other EOCs/DOCs 

 Prepare draft Objectives  

Operational Period 
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